
Congress 2019 of the Luxembourgish allotment federation  

 

On April 7th, 2019 320 delegates and associative representatives met in Roodt-

Syre for their annual congress. 

 

Romain Schneider, minister for agriculture, Carole Dieschbourg, minister for 

environmental protection as well as many guests and representatives from  

administration departments and partner organisations, as well as Malou Weirich, 

secretary general of the International Office du Coin de Terre et des Jardins 

Familiaux, were present. 

After the amendment of the statutes last year, President Martine Mergen 

informed that they will now deal with the problematic concerning the 

relationship between the associations and their members on one hand and the 

relations between the associations and the authorities on the other hand. This is a 

topic also currently dealt with on international level. She additionally informed 

on the federation’s plans to build a new office building with lecture/education 

rooms and a surrounding garden area. Hopefully the building can be inaugurated 

at the occasion of the LUGA2023 (Luxembourgish horticultural exhibition) 

The congress lecture dealt with the subject: “Biodiversity in our gardens – a 

Luxembourgish study”. This study joins similar studies already made in Austria 

and Germany. 

  



 

 
 

  
 

 

more pictures: https://www.gaartanheem.lu/index.php/kongress-2019-roodt-syre 
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